
2/8/2013 PC#5086

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

richard oginski
7543 n odell
chicago, illinois 60631
rcarpu204@sbcglobal.net
312—919—3281
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2/8/2013 PC#5087

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Burghof far
1844 Ranchview Drive
Naperville, IL 60565
johnburghoffer@yahoo.com
630—337—8590
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2/8/2013 5088

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCE 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jack Fryzek
9028 W. 92nd. Street
Hickory Hills, Il. 60457
jrfry46@comcast . net
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2/8/2013 PC# 5089

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

daniel spencer
1256 trend drive
morris, 11 60450
nghidaniel@yahoo.com
8159318707
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2/8/2013 PC #5090

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therrieult, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

daniel spencer
1256 trend drive
morris, il 60450
nghidaniel@yahoo.com
8159318707
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2/8/2013 PC #5091

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Emory
492 Forest View Rd.
Lindenhurst, Illinois 60046
moparor_nocar5 @yahoo . corn
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2/8/2013 PC# 5092

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Matt Mejia
20826 5 Sarver Dr
Shorewood, Illinois 60404
gtstang46@hotmail . corn
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2/8/2013 PC#5093

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kara Mejia
20826 5 Server Dr
Shorewood, Illinois 60404
Kmejia231@yahoo.com
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https://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/Inbox 2/8/201 3 ion—438.EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&unfiltered= 1 5094

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

S inc era ly,

Gary Affolter
105 Conaghan Drive
Groveland, IL 61535
Gpaffolter@norscot.com
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https://owamse3 .exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/Inbox. 2/8/201 3 Uon—439.EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&u nffltered= 1 5095

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs—at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Raymond Nonnie
817 Dugout Trail
Carol Stream, Illinois 60188
raymondnonnie@unitedconveyor.com
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2/8/2013 PC# 5096

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Richard Barns
7017 60th Ave. Apt. G-3
Kenosha, Wi. 53142
rberns@mwgan.com
414—530—3034
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https://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgcnjtpr.com/Inbox, 2/8/201 3 ion—440.EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&unfiItered= 1 p # 5097

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were edopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jack Cooper
5211 N. Charter Oak Lane
Peoria, IL 61615
char254@juno.com
309—692—7143

Page 1 of 1



hups://owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtprcom/Inbox, 2/8/2013 tion—441.EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&unfiltered=l 5098

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
end hundreds of union members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company 5 operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nolan Finn
1453 E Evergreen Dr Apt 201
Palatine, IL 60074
nolanmfinn@gmail.com
3096967752
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2/8/2013 PC# 5099

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Fred Nimke
217 N Walter Ave
McNabb, Illinois 61335
nimkefred@yahoo.com
815—257—5433
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https: //owa.mse3 .exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/nbox 2/8/201 3 lion—442EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&unfiltered= PC # 51 00

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ronald Marshall
4155 N Knox Ave
Chicago, IL 60467
rmarshell@independentmech.com
773—243—0578

Page 1 of 1



2/8/2013 PC#5101

February 5, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local Communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Fred Nimke
217 N Walter Ave
McNabb, Illinois 61335
nimkefred@yahoo .Com
815—257—5433
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https: //owa.mse3.exchange.ms/exchange/supportmwgenjtpr.com/Inbox 2/8/201 3 tion—443 .EML/?cmd=body&Security=2&u nfiltered= 1 p # 51 02

January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering snd registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joseph Reynolds
4155 N. Knox
Chicago, Illinois 60641
joereynolds@indapendantmech.com
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2/8/2013 PC#5103

February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Anthony Janowski
12 East Erie
Chicago, Illinois 60611
tjanowski@carpentersmarketing.org
312—617—3612
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January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Rosenquist
961 Manchester Road
Lake Zurich, IL 60047
jrquist@comcast.net
847 540 9286
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2/8/2013 PC#5105

February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Feger
105 Douglas Rd.
Marquette Heights, Illinois 61554
wfeger@mwgen . corn
309—265—5811
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January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations ware adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Derek Barclay
2302 Lindell Avenue
Murphysboro, Illinois 62966
dbarclay75@gmail .com
309—361—2187
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2/8/2013 PC#5107

February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cathy Rudolphi
423 Graphite Lane
Noble, IL 62868
cbs@illiniwireless .com
6187525347
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January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the conipanys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Anthony Walk
13601 3130 East St.
Spring Valley, IL 61362
greenheads35@yahoo.com
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2/8/2013 PC#5109

February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Patricia McCreery
P 0 Box 1052
Tolono, IL 61880
pmccreer@uillinois . edu
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January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Lauridsen
24 E. north Ave
Lake Forest, Illinois 60045
kenlau 111 @ aol. corn
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February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the cornpanys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Herbert Wilkey
305 Mcneil St. Box62
Breceville, Illinois 60407
bronco1993@aol.com
8154055321
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January 31, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Darren Mueller
2lOONorman Drive West
Waukegan, IL, IL 60085
darrenmueller@unitedconveyor.com
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February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joe Vondruska
18870 N. Woodale Trail
Lake Villa, IL 60046
alyj oe@ sbcglobal . net
847—265—8535
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February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kevin Carrier
4407 sawgrass blvd
Wadsworth, Il 60083
kevincarrierl 5 @ hotmail . corn
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February 6, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

ronald shudrowitz
1372 dennis p1.
des plaines, illinois 60018
chyortl234@yahoo.com
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February 1, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Tom Fellows
25656 W. Colleen Ct.
Channahon, Illinois 60410
Trf53@comcast . net
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February 7, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

rudy moyado
1800 channahon road
joliet, il 60436
rmoyado@mwgen .com
2195107767
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February 1, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Daniel Loftus
Poder Learning Center 1637 S. Allport St.

Chicago, Select one 60608
dloftus@poderlc . org
3122262002
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February 7, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jill Rachke
18802 W Manhattan Road
Elwood, IL 60421—9328

j ill@ rachkepiping . con
8159552063
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February 8, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Frank Postelnick
353 n. oak.ave
wood dale, illinois 60191
fpostelnicko2@gmail .com
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February 8, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. 2CM 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Michael Tjelle
8050 B. Finnie Rd.
Newark, IL 60541
rntjelle@yahoo . corn
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February 8, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joshua Hale
212 W. Van Buren Street Suite 900
Chicago, IL 60607
jhale@ bigshouldersfund . org
312—751—5395
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February 8, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the
building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution
controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end of
the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations were
adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Donald Gregory
24157 S Iroquois Drive
Channahon, Illinois 60410

dgregory@pf597.org
312—829—4191
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January 28, 2013

I represent members of the International Brotherhood of Boilermakers Local Lodge One,
who are employed by various signatory contractors who perform repair and maintenance
work at Midwest Generation sites. I have a fiduciary obligation as a trustee on the
members Taft-Hartley trust funds, to be sure all monies owed on behalf of the members
are accounted for and all the benefits due the funds are paid on the members behalf for all
hours worked.

As a result of MWG filing Bankruptcy proceedings under Chapter 11, I have a concern
that the Trust Funds are made whole during these proceedings.

The work they perform is of an on-going nature and therefore it is hard to calculate what
is owed at any given point in time.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robt Schwartz
Member
Unsecured Creditor Committee



2/8/2013

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

PC #5125

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago1 IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs --at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

HOME ADDRESS

jQ
.---_2
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EMAIL fz1. 13 iiJT
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTiON CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME ‘-‘

HOMEADDRESS c2.tZ’ L).

L oZ_

EMAIL
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs-- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME -c

HOME ADDRESS

LL -5]

EMAIL



2/8/2013 PC#5128

iN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs--at its plant5 and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services,

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

was expected when current regulatios were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

__________________

HOME ADDRESS /iqqs’ ii
‘2’/99

EMAIL /ccfr2
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

support Midwest Generation’5 request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs -- at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME

_______________

HOMEADDRESS

_________________

77?r4 )L. /3’5’O

EMAIL /O,./ /i,17
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IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOiS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 1324).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs--at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union

members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on

special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operatiOns on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and

municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than

wa expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

NAME L4rny LD)1

HOMEADDRESS 5 ep/e

(I Ciy1J[ OjI(&

EMAIL Pihq±


